
Class P.E days 

Please send children to 

school in their  P.E kit on      

P.E days. 

Monday 

Year 1 and Year 4 

Tuesday 

1BM/4GM alternate weeks 

4R , Year 5 and Year 3 

Wednesday 

Reception and Year 2 

Thursday 

IBM/4GM alternate weeks 

1S, Year 3 and Year 6 

Friday 

Year 2, Year 5 and Year 6 

If these change you will be 

notified on Class Dojo.  

Dear Families, 

We are gradually getting closer to the end of what has been a long and unusual 

term.  I would like to thank the children for their resilience in coping with home 

learning, for returning to school happily after the long lockdown and then for 

coping with being in class bubbles along with all of the changes that have made 

the school day very different.  Thank you also to yourselves for continuing to   

support school and your children.   

Countdown to Christmas 

From Wednesday 9th December until the 18th December you will get the 

chance to see our ‘Countdown to Christmas’ on Class Dojo.   As we cannot 

have our usual Christmas and Nativity productions we thought it would be nice 

for each class to prepare something to share with you at home.   

Choir and Musicians 

I was delighted to see children from our choirs performing in an online concert 

called ‘Leics Sing‘ organised by Leicestershire Schools Music Service.  Mrs 

Rupp and Mr Davies have supported the children in meeting online each week 

to rehearse songs and I am sure you will agree they looked absolutely fantastic.   

Mrs Rupp has continued to teach and rehearse with our String Group.  They 

performed in ‘Leics Perform Together’ this week and played Silent Night       

brilliantly.  What talent we have at Montrose!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 4th December 

Any worries? 

Our Family Support Worker, 

Donna McAteer, is available 

to support with a range of 

issues.  Contact her at school 

or on 07378 285273.  

Polite Reminders 

 We are a  nut free school. 

 If your child has  sickness 

and/or diarrhoea then 

they must not return to 

school until 48 hours 

after their last bout.   



Our Reception Classes have been learning 

about road safety recently.   

Thank you for your generous 

contributions to the fund    

raising events we have been 

part of this term.  I am also 

pleased to tell you that the 

children have raised £365.39 

for Children in Need too.      

1BMs odd 

socks! 



Year 6 have been learning about the First World War this term in their history        

lessons. They have also been reading Private Peaceful by Michael Morpurgo and 

have done some fantastic pieces of creative writing.  The theme of the first World 

War has also inspired some brilliant art work too.  Well done Year 6!     

1BMs pretty 

poppy pictures. 



 Diary Dates  

Wednesday 9th December 

Countdown to Christmas - See Class Dojo 

Thursday 10th December - Christmas Jumper 

and School Uniform bottom half  

Friday 11th December – Christmas Jumper 

and School Uniform bottom half  

Monday 14th December – Normal school   

uniform with festive headwear/accessories  

Tinsel Tuesday 15th December– Wear your 

school uniform but decorate it with tinsel  

Bauble Wednesday 16th December –        

Decorate your uniform with baubles – the 

brighter, the better!  

Glitter Thursday 17th December – Decorate 

your uniform and get the glitter out!  

Christmas Jumper Friday 18th December – 

Pull on that festive woolly - this will be a     

non-uniform day along with your Christmas 

jumper.   It is also the last day of term! 

Tuesday 5th January 

School Opens 

 

Well done to the children who 

have earned certificates and 

badges recently. 

#DoGoodDecember  
COVID-19 has demonstrated the importance and power 
of kindness.  During the first lockdown we heard many 
stories of people who had gone out of their way to help 
others.  
 

Studies have shown that being kind to others, also 
makes us feel good.  Being kind is easy.  Small gestures, 
such as checking on a neighbour who lives alone, or 
ringing someone for a chat, can have a big impact.  
 

As the pandemic continues it’s important for us to be 
kind, both to ourselves and to each other.  The Mental 
Health Foundation also has a page on acts of kindness 
during the coronavirus outbreak, with suggestions for 
improving wellbeing through kindness.  
 

#DoGoodDecember Action for Happiness has a Kindness 
Calendar for December which is free to download from: 

https://www.actionforhappiness.org 
 

The focus is on doing good for others.  For each day in      
December the calendar suggests a simple kind act, 
which you could try.  There is a copy of the calendar on 
the next page of this newsletter.   
 






